Julington Creek Elementary

School Advisory Council Meeting


Tuesday May 10, 2022


Call to Order: Mrs. Larson welcomed everyone to the May SAC meeting and called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.

Members in Attendance:  Alice Larson, Lisa Lewis, Jeanette Murphy, Cathy Apolinaro, Amy Grimm, Kathy Kahrs, Elvis Jonathan, Juliana Daughenbaugh, Linda Piscatella, and Linda McAnarney.
Guests in Attendance: Valerie Foster, Dana Johnston

SAC Minutes:   The minutes were reviewed from our April meeting.  The minutes were approved by the SAC members in attendance with no changes being made.    
Treasurer’s Report:  Mrs. Apolinario shared that the current balance still sits at $726.45 for the SAC account, and the Florida Recognition account remains at $553.25.
Principal’s Report:  
Mrs. Murphy welcomed everyone to our final meeting.  She shared that we are undergoing FSA testing for different grade levels.  This will be the last year of FSA testing as the state will provide a new assessment beginning next school year.  

JCE is excited to welcome families from Hickory Creek Elementary who will attend our school next year.  We will have an ice cream social on May 24th from 6-7 p.m.to welcome these students and families.

JCE is turning 50!  We are so excited to plan a big 50-year celebration next school year.  Planning will begin this summer for a wonderful celebration honoring our school.  

Old Business:  
School Recognition Ballot-
Mrs. Larson shared the results of the School Recognition Voting.  The staff vote was 71 yes to approve the proposal and 6 voted no.  SAC is also required to vote on the School Recognition Ballot.  SAC voted in favor of distributing the funds based on the School Recognition Funds proposal.  
SAC Member Survey-

The SAC Member Survey closes in three days.  Thank you for taking the time to provide information to help our JCE SAC committee.  
New Business:
SAC Chairs for 2022-2023 were recommended by Alice Larson and Lisa Lewis. Mrs. Larson brought to motion to vote to the team. Mrs. Piscatella made the first motion to accept, and Mrs. Lewis seconded the motion. All in favor voted and unanimously the new chairs were voted in.  Welcome Mrs. Johnston and Mrs. Foster!  
The meeting was adjourned at 3:53 p.m. by Mrs. Larson.  This is our final meeting of the school year.  Thank you for all the support you provide JCE.  We appreciate you!

Respectfully Submitted,

    Amy Grimm

    JCE SAC Secretary

